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Submitted by John Bridges, FAICP, PEN President

This report provides a brief overview of the activities of the Planner Emeritus Network (PEN) since the last APA California Board meeting.   
PEN ACTIVITIES at the CONFERENCE 
PEN Sponsored Session
The PEN sponsored session entitled “Climate Change Adaptation – Taking the Heat!” will occur on Monday morning at 10:00 am in the Sierra A room.  Speakers include Ken Topping, FAICP, Julia-Lave Johnston, OPR and Tony Brunello, Deputy Secretary for Climate Change and Energy for the California Natural Resources Agency.  Board members are cordially invited to attend. 
PEN Honor Awards
The Planner Emeritus Network Honor Awards will be given at the Awards Luncheon on Tuesday.  This year’s honorees are:  Barry Eaton, AICP; Stanley Hoffman, FAICP; Marjorie Macris, FAICP; Dean Macris, FAICP; and Donald Rothblatt, FAICP.  

As the planning profession matures in California and a number of planners near the conclusion of their careers, many warrant special recognition.   PEN looks forward to recognizing those who have made substantial contributions to the profession and to APA California with an Honor Award.  
Annual Meeting
The PEN Annual Meeting originally scheduled for Sunday, September 13th from 2:45-4:00 pm in the Granite Chief room has been rescheduled to Monday, September 14th from 4:30-5:30 pm in the same room.  The Election of Officers will occur at this meeting.  Those members attending will be electing a Vice-President – North (currently held by Betty Croly) and a Secretary/Treasurer (currently held by Gina Natoli) to the Executive Board of Directors for the 2010–2011 term.  The Executive Board will also be filling four appointed positions on the full Board.
Board of Directors (non-Executive Board members)
The PEN Board also has four other members (Barry Eaton, Marsha Rood, Doug Duncan and Bob Paternoster) whose terms end this year.  Those positions will be appointed by the Executive Board with two of the seats serving for two years (2010–2011) and two serving for one year (2010) to stagger the terms in the same manner as the terms for the Executive Committee. 
CURRENT PEN OFFICERS 
President: John Bridges (through 2010)
Vice President, North:  Betty Croly (through 2009)
Vice President, South:  George Osner (through 2010)
Secretary/Treasurer: Gina Natoli (through 2009)
Immediate Past President: Don Cotton (through 2009)
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